
ARVON TOWNSHIP SCHOOL BOARD 
SPECIAL MEETING VIA ZOOM 
JANUARY 28, 2021, 6:30 PM 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Roll Call: Linda Griffith, Nancy Soli, Natalie Wahmhoff, Mary Deline, School Personnel: Lori 
Johnson, teacher /Principal; Christina Waara, teacher; Diane Paulsen, Office manager. 

Visitors: None. 

The meeting was called to order by Vice President/ Acting President Linda Griffith at 6:32. 

Agenda adopted by MMS Griffith and Wahmhoff. 

Minutes of January 12, 2021 Reorganizational and Regular board meeting approved by Griffith 
and Wahmhoff. All in favor. 

Personnel: 
The board accepted the resignation of Heather Stiebe. Motion made by Griffith and Soli to 
place an in the L'Anse Sentinel seeking another board member to finish her term. 
On motion by Deline and Wahmhoff to accept the resignation of Diane Paulsen. All ayes. 
An ad will be placed in the L'Anse Sentinel and will include wording: accounting background. 

School Reopening: 
Lamers, contracted bus service, began driving students to L'Anse/Baraga on Monday January 
25. A member of the school Re-opening Committee will inform Lamers that Ska nee school is 
planning to open for students on February 23. 
The school has plenty of cleaning and safety supplies. 
Instructional staff will be available for in-person teaching when doors open. 
MMS Griffith and Deline will meet with teachers via Zoom regarding school re-opening plans. 
Griffith and Deline will tour the building using a School Re-Opening Kit from the CDC. 
The Parent letters went out on Tuesday, January 26. No responses have been returned as yet, 
according to L. Johnson, teacher. 

Next Meeting Date: February 9, 2021. 
Meeting adjourned at 7:10 on MMS Griffith and Wahmhoff. 

Linda Griffith, Vice President/Acting President� � 

� 
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Mary Deline, Secretary � �� 


